Minutes for Bits N Pieces 4-H Club — December 3, 2023

Call to order.

A club meeting of Bits N Pieces was held on Dec. 3rd @ 4pm at the McKee Bldg. It began at 403pm and was presided
over by our president, Lily.

Attendees

e \oting members in attendance: Allen, Heidi, Lily, Gabe, Carmen, Adam, McKinley, Kai, Aynslee, CJ, Katelyn, Leah,
Sam, Cooper, Sofia

e Guests in attendance: none

e Members not in attendance: Danae, Addie

Approval of minutes
e A motion to approve the minutes of the November 5th meeting was made by Kai.
Officer’s reports

e Treasurer’s report was presented by Heidi
e Vice Presidents Report — Allen talked about the upcoming Gingerbread Contest, Creative Cooks Contest and
Livestock Judging Team

Other reports

e Lily gave her report on the Colorado Leadership Conference she attended in November

e Joan will arrange nursing home visits to deliver our Valentine Bears too around February 10/11%

e 4-H Carnival will be March 2™ from 10am-4pm. If members have any business connections to get items donated
for our auction baskets, that would be great.

e 4-H Enrollment —New members need to create a new account at 4honline.com. Enrollment is open until Feb.
2024.

o Field Trips — Leisa will arrange for the club to attend a Bee Keeping field trip in the Spring

e Club Dues — Please pay your club dues on our website at https://bitsnpiecesclub.org/join-4-h/. You can also
purchase club t-shirts. We will place an order after the January 14" meeting.

Main motions
e No motions presented.
Announcements

e Dog will meet Dec 13" and then will start again January 17
e Officer Elections were held. Thank you to all those members that participated in our elections! We look forward
to a great year!
o President — Lily
Vice President — Allen
Secretary — Heidi
Treasurer — Aynslee
Reporter — Kai
Sergeant at Arms — Cooper
Refreshments — Carmen & Leah

O O O O O O

Adjournment - Carmen moved that the meeting be adjourned, and this was agreed upon at 514pm.


https://bitsnpiecesclub.org/join-4-h/

Next Meeting is January 14" — Community service, Valentine Bear making. We ask all members to provide scissors, glue
guns, extension cords to share as we create our Valentine bears. We also need to cover the tables with newspaper or
tablecloths. If you have any fabric scraps, beads, ribbon or other craft supplies, we hope you can bring them to the
January meeting to share with others. Please put your name on your items so you can get them back at the end of the

meeting.



